
 

 

 
 

7 Reasons to join FOS 

5. Feel involved. Every 

parent is welcome to our 

meetings and we love to see 

new members. Please 

consider coming along to our 

meetings or volunteer a few 

hours of your time to help at 

an event. It is a great way to 

get involved and feel part of 

the school family.  

 

2. To make a difference. FOS also organises events which add so much to your 

child’s experience such as school discos, the Winter Wonderland and the Summer 

Fayre. This creates a real sense of community and benefits the children. 

 

1. Your Child benefits. FOS is an important part of 

the school and helps to enrich your child’s school 

experience. Our fundraising has provided extras for the 

school such as the screens and sound systems in both 

halls, extra books for the library and treats for the 

children on special occasions. 

 

3. We have fun. Being part 

of FOS is a fun and 

rewarding experience as we 

plan and host events where 

parents can get together 

and make new connections. 

Holding more social 

evenings for parents such as 

a Race Night is something 

we’d love to do more of. 

 

4. Make friends. Many 

friendships develop from 

being part of FOS. 

Volunteering your time and 

working towards a common 

goal is a rewarding 

experience and many long-

lasting friendships are 

formed while being part of 

our team.  

 

7. Keep our FOS going. As parents move 

on from the school. There is a real danger 

that there will no longer be a FOS to carry 

on providing this valuable resource. Please 

do consider helping, maybe teaming up as 

a group of parents to take over running 

FOS in the future. 

 

6. Give a helping hand. We realise that 

every parent is busy so we really appreciate 

any time you can give. Many hands make light 

work so if more people come forward we can 

share the work making it fun for everyone. 

 

Join us at our next meeting 

on Wednesday 11th October 

7pm at the Newdigate 
Twitter/x  @scargillfriends 

facebook.com/friendsofscargill 

 
You can also contact us via email: scargillpta@yahoo.com 

 


